
Church Staff
Lead Pastor: Ken Loyer, 717-817-1916

Pastor, PGC: Luke Harbaugh, 717-891-7948
Connections Pastor & Worship Leader: Austin White, 717-512-3407

Director of Student Ministry: Becca White, 717-712-6551
Director of Children’s Ministry: Emily Dietrich, 717-676-1480

Traditional Worship, SSC: Laurie Snyder, 717-309-1678
Children’s Ministry Leader, SSC: Hannah Kuhn, 717-487-3777

Worship, PGC: Rebekah Ganley, 717-817-1379
Director of Congregational Care: Linda Reid, 717-916-7700

Office Manager: Jen Schwinn, 717-741-1429, Office@SpryChurch.com
Admin. Assistant, PGC: Christine Garrett, 717-741-2586, OfficePG@SpryChurch.com

Video Producer: Shawn Gilgore, 717-586-9223
Treasurer: Rachel Kling, Treasurer@SpryChurch.com

Staff email address is <FIRST NAME>@SpryChurch.com (unless noted) 
SSC=School St. Campus, PGC=Pine Grove Campus

 

Aug. 17, 2025

Attendance for 8/10: 378

Giving for 8/10: $22, 460.70

Weekly Giving Needed: $18,352

Please note: Both services at the Pine Grove Campus are live streamed. While
participating in these services your image/likeness may be part of the broadcast.
To view the full photography and video disclaimer, please visit
www.SpryChurch.com/recording. 
 




